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November 65th, 2018
Palais des Nations

Mr. President,
On behalf of the Government of Guyana, I would like to warmly welcome the Chinese Delegation to Geneva and to thank them for their report and their constructive participation in this very important UPR process that seeks to advance human rights in all countries.Report presented to this UPR. 
We also acknowledge China’s longstanding commitment to the principles of cooperation and w and substantial technical assistance to other developing countries of which Guyana has been a recipient and we take this opportunity to commend the considerable efforts made by China towards the strengthening of its national human rights mechanisms.


Recommendations:

1. We recommend that China considers the results of this UPR cycle as it did the for the acceptance of 204 of the recommendations emanating put forward at the from the  second last cycle of the UPR. and we recommend a similar approach to this current cycle.

2. [bookmark: _GoBack]We recommend that China continues and expands for the training on human rights awareness for government officials and recommend expanding these efforts to all segments of society.

3. We recommend that China and recommend continues and expandsing and expanding the current efforts at tackling all forms of gender discrimination, including the current efforts at  integration of women’s development through its overall national economic and social planning.

We commend China and recommend strengthening of the efforts at protection of the right to education for all.

We commend China for the integration of women’s development into its overall national economic and social planning and we recommend strengthen efforts at tackling discrimination against women at all levels.

We thank the Government of China for their cooperation and we wish them success in this UThank you.PR.
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